
 
 
 
 
 

How the visiting professors evaluated I-WEEK 2025 
 

During International Week 2025, we surveyed visiting professors to get 
feedback on the organisation and running of the event. Below are the main 
conclusions from their responses: 

Most professors rated the preparation and organization of the courses very 
positively. In particular, they appreciated the effective communication and 
support from the coordinators both before their arrival and during the visit itself. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visiting professors highlighted the active involvement of students during the 
teaching. Students were motivated and engaged, which contributed to the 
dynamism of the courses. They considered the optimal classroom group size to be 
between 20 and 40 students, depending on the type of course and space 
availability. Some of the respondents would have liked to see the daily schedule 
shortened to six hours, with the last day reserved for the final meeting as planned 
originally. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

The accompanying programme, 
including city tours and joint activities, 
was very positively evaluated. The 
professors appreciated the overall 
organization and the pleasant 
atmosphere of the event. They would 
not hesitate to recommend 
participation in the International Week 
to their colleagues at their home 
institution. 

 

Overall, the International week event 
was rated as very successful and 
beneficial for all participants.  

 

 

 

 

We thank all the visiting professors for their participation and valuable 

suggestions. 
 


